
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

January 3, 2022 

 

Dear CHS Families:  

This letter is in regard to the COVID-19 Rapid Antigen Test Kits funded by the New York State Department 

of Health. The kits are supposed to be delivered to our school sometime either today or tomorrow, 1-4-22. 

We have not yet received them today. We intend to distribute these kits during period 8 classes, along with a 

paper copy of this letter, beginning with our youngest students first if there is not time to reach everyone the 

first day. 

Our directive from the school district is to distribute these kits for IMMEDIATE USE on your City Honors 

student. The intent is to identify students who may not have symptoms but are COVID-positive so that they 

will stay home and prevent the spread of this virus. 

Please administer this home test kit, following the directions in the kit, the same day you receive it. If the 

test is positive, your child must immediately quarantine. Even if your child tests negative, if they are 

demonstrating any signs of COVID-19 or are not feeling well in general, they must remain home. 

If your child tests positive, please email assistant principal McDow at CMcdow@buffaloschools.org and our 

school nurse at DLCammarata@buffaloschools.org and indicate that your child has tested positive using the 

home kit.  

Additionally, use this link to the form to report your at-home performed COVID-19 positive test to the Erie 
County Department of Health (ECDOH).   

https://www3.erie.gov/covid/form/form-to-report-a-positive-covid- 
 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

William A. Kresse, Ph.D. 

Principal 

mailto:CMcdow@buffaloschools.org
mailto:DLCammarata@buffaloschools.org
https://www3.erie.gov/covid/form/form-to-report-a-positive-covid-

